
 

REDAS Member-Developers’ Lunch on 
26 August 2022 (Friday) at 12.30pm 

 

 
Dear REDAS Members, 
 
Since 2006, members of the REDAS Management Committee (MC) have been 
hosting simple and casual luncheons specially for member developers to connect, 
build new networks and forge business relationships.  
 
This year, as the Covid-19 situation stabilises and community Safe Management 
Measures (SMMs) are eased, REDAS MC Members hosted a luncheon on 29 June 
2022 and some 30 members attended. It was an enjoyable get-together for 
everyone. 

 
We are pleased to inform that the next luncheon will be held on Friday, 26 August 
and REDAS MC Members will like to invite fellow members to this luncheon, 
please. It will be held at 12.30pm at Grand Shanghai Restaurant at 390 Havelock 
Road, King's Centre, Singapore, Singapore 1696662 
 
We look forward to welcoming you on 26 August. Reply Form is appended below 
for your return, please. Thank you. 
 
With Best Regards, 

   Chua Geok Lee 
 
   

 
 

REPLY FORM  
 

Kindly email your reply to redas_secretariat@redas.com on or before Friday,  

19 August, please. Thank you 😊 

 
From :  ________________________________________________________ 
 
Designation / Organisation : ________________________________________ 
 
Tel : _____________________  Email : ______________________________ 
 
This is to confirm that : 
 

 I will be able to attend the lunch on 26 August 2022 (Friday) at 12.30pm. 

 I will not be able to attend.  

        _____________________________________ will attend on my behalf  
        ( name / designation ) 
 

 
 

 



 
 

An enjoyable get-together session on 29 June 2022  সহ঺঻ 
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